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Tomorrow, the Minister of Higher Education Visits 

Benha University 

 Prof. Dr. Ashraf El Shihy, the 

Minister of Higher Education and 

Scientific Research and Prof. Dr. 

Ashraf Hatem, the Secretary General 

of the Supreme Council of 

Universities will visit tomorrow Benha University hospital with 

Prof. Dr. Ali Shams El Din, the President of the University.  

In this regard, Prof. Dr. Ali Shams El Din said that the Minister 

will visit the Faculties of (Applied Arts - Computers and 

Information) then the University Administration building to hold 

the meeting of the Supreme Council of Postgraduate Studies and 

Researches' Affairs. . 


